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Peter Rabbit & Friends Christmas Woodland Adventure Trail
Can you help us to run a fun Christmas trail around Hackfall woods to raise money for the school?

Over the Easter holidays in 2019 we ran woodland adventure trail with a Beatrix potter theme in Hackfall woods, which raised £1,800 for the school. It was a huge success with over 430 tickets sold to the event over the 2-week Easter break.
We are hoping that we may be able to run the event again over the Christmas period this year, and are looking for anyone who may have useful skills in the following areas:
· Marketing (or a willingness to shout about the trail on social media and spread word of it far and wide!)
· Graphic design (to design our poster)
· Crafty folk who can make props or help design the storyboard and clues for the children to follow
· Volunteers to help source donations of prizes from local businesses etc..
· Project managerial skills (or someone willing to coordinate and oversee the project, with help from Hannah!).

The stunning art work is ready to go and has sadly been gathering dust since it’s first outing in 2019. It would be such a shame if we didn’t get to maximise on this amazing resource and use it again!

It really is quite a simple and easy-to-run event, which brings in A LOT of money from outside of the school community, and it is a really lovely community event!

It would be really great if we could run the event this year again. But to do that we need YOUR HELP!

Please come along to the fundraising planning meeting on Friday to find out more about what this event involves and to see if you can help out!

Hannah x
FROGS Chair
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